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Tuesday - November 29, 1994 - 7:00 p.m.

Montford Community Center

Community Meeting

Present: Mayor Russell Martin, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Chris Peterson;
Councilwoman Barbara Field, Councilman Gary McClure, Councilwoman Leni Sitnick,
Councilman Joseph Carr Swicegood and Councilman Herbert J. Watts; Assistant
City Attorney Patsy Meldrum; City Manager James L. Westbrook Jr.; and Associate
City Manager/City Clerk William F. Wolcott Jr.

Absent: None

The following topics were raised by residents and addressed by City Council and
City staff: lack of notification of this community meeting; importance of open
and good communication; appreciation of the new resource center in Montford;
importance of CityWorks; status of parking large trucks in residential areas;
opposition and support of rezoning 5 lots in Montford; need for a street light
in front of 177 Flint Street; good police presence in Montford community;
explanation of a Pedestrian Task Force; Head of Montford Redevelopment Plan;
success of community watch program; prohibition of truck traffic on Montford
Avenue; need for holes on Courtland Place and Courtland Avenue to be patched;
possible paving of Courtland Place; and need for sidewalks possibly from ABC
revenues.

At 8:03 p.m. Mayor Martin adjourned the meeting.

_____________________________ ______________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR
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